
2.15.20 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write a letter in support of Gabriella Scholl.  I’ve taught 
Gabriella at Indiana University of Pennsylvania in various Communications Media 
courses and found her to be a consistently positive student. 
 
In class, she was creative and attentive to the course goals. My classes have utilized a 
PC & MAC environment, the Adobe Suite, and various cameras. The work presented 
during critique showed consistent growth. Outside of class, Gabriella has been the 
Student Film Association president. 
 
I give Gabriella my full recommendation, and am available by phone or email for any 
questions.  
 
Please reach out any time. 
 
Sincerely, 


